25 March 2021,

| Her Excellency President Katerina Sakellaropoulou
President of the Hellenic Republic

Athens

Your Excellency,

I have the pleasure, on the anniversary of your country’s
Independence Day, to extend to you and your friendly people, on behalf
of the people of the State of Qatar and my own behalf, - our cordial
greetings and felicitations, coupled with our best wishes for Your
Excellency’s continued good health and well-being, and further
prosperity and progress for the Greek people as well as more strength of
the bilateral relations between our two countries in the years ahead.

With my highest consideration,

Tamim Bin Hamad Al-Thani
Amir of the State of Qatar




